TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL MEETING
TUESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2022

This special meeting was called to order by Chairman Blaine Lee at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 17, 2022 for the purpose of discussing the new town hall.  Roll call found Chairman Blaine Lee, Supervisors Kevin Hoyer and Paul Degenhardt, Clerk Sara Schultz and Jeremy Tomesh (from SEH) in attendance.
Jeremy stated that costs are leveling but not as much for the commercial side.  He suggested to start grading this fall and remove stumps in the back of the property.  Also, the board discussed taking bids in phases.  Phase 1 would be for the town hall, shop and parking in the front of the building; whereas, Phase 2 would be receiving bids for each building (salt/sand shed, cold storage, recycling center, etc).  He feels we should accept bids for 5 – 6 weeks starting October 1st for Phase 1 and open them in November. Jeremy will get back to us on specific dates.  Degenhardt motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 p.m. and Hoyer supported his motion with a second.  Motion carried.
                                                                                                                   _______________________
                                                                                                                   Sara Schultz, Clerk
